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Endodontic Associates is excited 
to welcome our speaker for this 
year’s annual seminar. Dr. Alan 

M. Atlas will be speaking on the topic 
of Enhancing the Esthetics & Function 
of High Strength All-Ceramic & CAD-
Cam Restorations: Treatment Plan-
ning the Materials, Techniques and 
Procedures for Optimal Clinical Suc-
cess for this doctor-only seminar. 
This course will demonstrate step-

by-step concise restorative treatment 
planning guidelines that fulfill today’s 
esthetic demands and integrates cur-
rent restorative materials and proto-
cols. Procedures and techniques for 
esthetic and functional success with 

high strength ceramics and CAD/CAM 
technology will be reviewed, based on 
the most current scientific evidence, to 
assess what factors most influence the 
clinical outcomes for tooth and im-
plant supported restorations.

Save the Date for August 21, 2015

ROOT WORDS
Promoting just a little bit of knowledge…and a whole lot of Healthy Smiles

ROOT WORDS

March 2015

Annual Seminar

Doctors only
Friday, August 21, 2015
8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

Sheraton Reed Convention 
Center, Midwest City

CE: Five hours
Breakfast will be served

EA doctors and staff volunteer at OkMOM

EA doctors and staff members volunteered their time at this year’s OkMOM event. 
See more on page 2. 
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Quality Patient Care in a Comfortable Environment

Mary Jo, or as we call her, MJ, 
joined the EA team in the fall of 
2012 as an Endodontic Assistant. 
Prior to coming to our office, she 
worked at El Reno Hospital. MJ 
says coming to work is enjoy-
able because “I work with a great 
staff and caring doctors.” MJ has 
a boyfriend of three years, Ben, 
who is a police officer in El Reno. 
Together they have a beautiful 
little boy named Carson who just 
turned one. In their spare time, 
MJ and Ben enjoy spending time 
playing with Carson.

Staff Vitals — MJ

Bravo

MJ — Endodontic Assistant

Congratulations…
February Lottery 
Winner!

February’s drawing was for a 
Kindle Paperwhite 3G. Congrats 
to winner Laura Hill from Dr. 
Jeff Austin’s office in Norman!

Laura Hill
Dr. Jeff Austin’s office

Oklahoma Dental Association’s Oklahoma Mission of Mercy (OkMOM) 

was February 6-7 in Tulsa. Dr. Hardy, Dr. Hilton and Dr. Bird attended. 

Also assistants Kim, Janet, MJ, Brittany and Kaitlin volunteered their time 

for this worthy cause.

Congratulations to Dr. Arthur Johnson and Dr. Maria 
Linan on their new baby boy Ian Xavier Linan-Johnson. 
Ian was born on January 19. He weighed 7lbs. 8 oz. and 
was 21 ¼” long. 


